
From: Yancey, Christina L - ASP [mailto:Yancey.Christina.L@DOL.GOV]
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 1:30 PM
To: jsteiger@eeac.org
Cc: Katie Gan <Katie_Gan@abtassoc.com>
Subject: RE: your msg on FMLA Wave 4 survey feedback

Mr. Steiger-

As discussed, attached are the surveys that will serve as the basis for the Wave 4 survey. There will be

some adjustments to these versions, but the majority of the content will be consistent. Please let us know

if you have any further questions or comments.

Christina

From: Yancey, Christina L - ASP
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 12:33 PM
To: 'jsteiger@eeac.org'
Cc: 'Katie Gan'
Subject: your msg on FMLA Wave 4 survey feedback

Hello Mr. Steiger:

Thank you for the message earlier today. As I mentioned in my voice mail message to you a few minutes

ago, unfortunately, I didn’t receive your earlier email. Our research team would greatly appreciate the

opportunity to hear from your organization on possible updates to the upcoming FMLA Wave 4 employer

survey. I’ve ‘cc’d the project director for this effort, Katie Gan, and she can arrange a time to chat with

you and/or a representative to provide some info about the survey and document your feedback.

Best,

Christina

Christina Yancey, PhD
Senior Evaluation Specialist
Chief Evaluation Office
U.S. Department of Labor
202-693-5910
Yancey.Christina.L@dol.gov


